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There is no and has never been any significant problems with mail voting from the 

very beginning. It is organized and efficient and saved taxpayers thousands and 

thousands. This legislator needs to be voted out. This is a frivolous bill. Quit wasting 

taxpayers money on false pretenses! Prove your case before submitting bills. People 

do not want to have to go back to in-person voting. That method ALWAYS had 

issues. It is a hardship for rural elderly voters to go to the polls. Leave voting the way 

it is in Oregon.  


